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Summary 
 
Vodafone and O2 have recently created a new operational company 
Cornerstone Telecommunications Infrastructure Limited (CTIL) and wish to 
surrender the existing Vodafone lease and secure a new lease under CTIL at 
High Spen mast. 
 
Heads of terms for the new lease to CTIL have been provisionally agreed. 
 

Title and Reference – PCC.186.2015 
 
Grant of a new lease to CTIL at High Spen mast, Gateshead, Tyne and 
Wear. 
 

Report of the Head of Strategic Asset Management 

Recommendations / Findings 
 
It is recommended that approval is given to the granting of a new lease to CTIL 
at High Spen mast in Gateshead. 
  
(These papers are exempted under Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A to the 

Local Government Act 1972) 

Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
I hereby approve the recommendation above. 
 

Signature   Date 19.11.15 
 

 



 

 

 


